STATE OF NEW MEXIC:
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

GARY E. JOHNSON ~ JENNIFER SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

January 8, 1997

Rand Carroll, Legal Bureau
Qil Conservation Division
2040 S. Pacheco Street
Santa Fe 1M 87505

Re: Well Plugging, Frank O. Cox, McClain Ranch #1, Ut M-15-2S5-28E

Dear Rand;

We recammend the above captioned well be plugged to protect
fresh waters of the state of New Mexico, the enviromment and
correlative rights in the area.

Yours Truly
9 L. o
D. Ray Smith
Field Rep IIL

811 S. First Street Artesia MM 88210 PH: (505) 748-1283



